
CDA General Meeting Minutes – Saturday, December 8, 2018 

 

A brief meeting was held at the annual Christmas Party held at Fred Freeman’s house. 

1.  Treasurer’s Report was read.  Deposits in November totaled $70.00 and Expenses for November 
were $1.07.  The current balance is $6,418.37. 

2. Amy Lee has agreed to be the chairperson for the 2019 Empty Bowls Dinner.  She has met with 
the folks at Virginia Wesleyan University and is proceeding with plans for the event. She has 
already had tickets printed.  If you would like tickets to sell, please see Angela at the end of the 
meeting.  The first bowl roll will be held on Sunday, December 9 at Angela’s studio, All Hands 
Pottery, at 1:00 pm. 

3. Elections were held for the 2019 slate of officers:  Angela Lindauer – President; Barbara Mann – 
Vice President; Pam Gray – Treasurer; and Julita Wood – Secretary.  All were approved.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Pam Gray, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


